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Ref: PL16.245287  
 
 
The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a 
Board meeting held on 24th November 2015. 
 
 
The Board decided to defer consideration of this case and to issue a Section 
132 notice to the   applicant regarding the following: 
 
The name of the Applicant on the application and appeal is given as “Devlin 
Construction Ltd.” It has come to the attention of the Board that the only 
company of that name listed in the Companies Registration Office is not 
registered at the address given in the planning application form and lists 
different directors to those given in the application form. The applicant is 
asked to clarify the name of the applicant, to submit confirmation of its right 
to lodge the application as well as a list of the company directors if the 
applicant is a limited company.  
The Board notes that a company under the title of “Devlin Construction 
(Mayo) Ltd” is listed in the Companies Registration Office and the applicant 
is asked to clarify if this is the correct name of the applicant. 
 
(Allow 3 weeks) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: ___________________ Date 7th December 2015  
  

Michael Leahy 

 

Board Direction 


